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Back to School 

Night 
Join us for back to 

school night on 

Thursday, August 31st 

at 5:30 p.m.  
 

 
Labor Day 

Campus will be closed 

on Monday, 

September 4th. 
 

 

 
Picture Day  

Save the date! Fall 

picture day will be 

Monday, September 

11th.  
 

 

Snack Sales 
We will be selling 

snacks at school 

September 11-22 to 

raise money for field 

trips. Please see your 

child’s teacher to see 

how you can help. 

 
 

 

Donations 
Thank you for your $25 

donation. These funds 

were used to purchase 

materials your child will 

need throughout the 

school year.  

There are other items that 

are used frequently in the 

classroom. We always 

appreciate receiving:  

 Tissues 

 Hand sanitizer 

 Clorox Wipes 

 

 
Field Trip 

We will be visiting the 

WOW Science 

Musuem on 

September 25th. More 

information on this trip 

will soon follow. 
 
 

 

Birthdays 

Birthdays will be 

celebrated the last Friday 

of every month. The 

celebration for 

July/August birthdays will 

be on August 25th. The 

celebration for September 

birthdays will be on 

September 29th. If you’d 

like to bring a treat to 

share with the class, 

please contact your 

classroom teacher.  


